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January 24, 2017 
 
 
VIA COURIER, EMAIL, RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   EB-2015-0216 / EB-2017-0013:  East-West Tie Line Designation 
 Upper Canada Transmission, Inc.   
 Cost Recording – Date Correction       
     
Further to the correspondence filed by Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. on January 5, 
2017, concerning cost recordings relating to the new East-West Tie line electricity 
transmission project from and after the date of filing of a leave to construct application, 
please note that the date on the cover letter was inadvertently recorded as January 5, 
2016.  The date should have read January 5, 2017.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (403-718-3552 or 
krista.hughes@enbridge.com) or, Edith Chin at, (416-753-7872 or 
edith.chin@enbridge.com). 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Krista L. Hughes 
Managing Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 
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